August 18, 2008

Hi Richard

Kelly and I will not be able to make this year reunion we will be in Arizona dropping off
our daughter for her first year of college. I really hope that we can make the next one and

catch up with all of you.

I have enclosed a little cash to help with the expenses or whatever you want to do with it
included buying a pitcher or two of beer.

Thanks for all your work.

Lee



